Press release: Help make medicines
safer: report suspected side effects
in children and during pregnancy

The Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has launched
the third annual social media campaign to promote the importance of reporting
suspected side effects from medicines to the Yellow Card Scheme.
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